
From: Paul Ross
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Objection to Bill
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 9:06:11 PM

On March 27th the new Attorney General, Yvette D’Ath, tabled a bill that will among
other things…
 
*reinstate the $1,000 gift threshold amount, backdated to 21 November 2013; 
*remove voter proof of identity requirements; and 
*remove voter proof of identity requirements for local government elections; I 

wish to register my objection to this bill. 

Paul Ross 

Chapel Hill 
QLD 4069 
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